
Fostering Critical Thinking  Creativity & Collaboration  

 

Dear Fourth Grade Families, 
 

For the upcoming school year, Friends of Hopkinson (FOH) will be handling the payment and distribution of school supply kits. This 

reduces the cost of each grade-level kit while serving as a small fundraiser for Hopkinson Elementary.  
 

Please go to www.FriendsofHopkinson.org  for more information. 
 

If you choose to shop for school supplies, please include the items listed below, which we would like to be  

donated to the classroom.   

 

Each child will need: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 Papermate, pink pearl erasers 

1 Pencil sharpener hand held, holds shavings 

1 Elmer’s glue sticks, washable, .77 oz 

1 Crayola crayons, 24 pack 

1 Crayola washable markers, fine line, classic colors, 8 pack 

1 Crayola colored pencils, 7”, sharpened, 12 pack, classic colors 

2 Sharpie permanent marker, ultra fine tip, black 

1 Expo, dry eraser markers, low odor, chisel tip, black, 4 pack 

2 Highlighter, yellow 

1 Twin pocket, 8 1/2” x 11” portfolio, red, vinyl  

1 Twin pocket, 8 1/2” x 11” portfolio, yellow, vinyl 

2 Dixon Ticonderoga #2 pencils, 12 count, sharpened 

1 Fiskars scissors for kids, 7”, pointed tip 

1 Pencil box, 8 1/2” x 5 1/2”, clear  

1 Post-it 3M tabs, 1 packet 

1 Reams white copy paper, 8 1/2” x 11”, 20 lb.  

2 Spiral notebook, 1 subject, 70 sheets 

1 Composition book, wide ruled, 100 sheets 

3 Boxes facial tissue, 2 ply 

2 Roll paper towels 

3 Container of Clorox wipes  

Please have your child bring these supplies to his/her classroom before the second week of school. All supply orders 

placed through Friends of Hopkinson will be delivered directly to your students classroom  on the first day of school.  

Looking forward to a fabulous year! 

The Fourth Grade Team 


